
Autumn 2 2023 Class Lynher



In this lesson we discussed 
what a website is and explored 
the San Diego Zoo website. We 
learnt that HTML code is used 

to write a web page.

I liked the website 
because the animals 

were arranged in 
alphabetical order.

It was weird seeing the code 
displayed on screen because 

of the random letters and 
numbers.



We discussed what you would expect to see on a home page of a website and looked at 
how you can use google slides to design one. We then got into groups and started to 

design our own on paper. 

It was quite fun 
learning how to 
make a webpage 
and coming up 
with our own 

ideas.



We discussed copyright 
and looked at different 

scenarios to decide if the 
images used had been 

added appropriately. We 
then thought about what 
this means for our own 

web pages. 

It means that if 
someone has 
put time and 

effort into 
making 

something and 
you just use it, it 
isn’t fair on the 
other person.



We started to create our web page using our plan. We used the preview to see 
what it would look like on different devices.

It was fun how we got to decide 
what to include and watch a 

video on how to do it.



We thought about the navigation path 
and how you would get from one part 

of the website to another. We linked our 
pages using hyperlinks.

It was fun to press the 
button and see it go from 

one page to the other.



Finally we thought about how to be 
careful when linking to other people’s 
work and created hyperlinks. We also 

learnt how to embed a video. Then we 
evaluated what we had done.

It was tricky when we started but at the 
end it was easy and we were proud of it.
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